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A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Wednesday 26th June 

Class 5 Assembly 2:45pm 

Monday 1st July 

Project Gambia Morning 

Tuesday 2nd July 

Year 2 WOW Day 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Transition Day 

Thursday 4th July 

Sports Day Year 1, 2, 3 
9:15am - 10:45am 

Thursday 4th July 

Sports Day Year 4, 5, 6 
1:45pm - 3:15pm 

Friday 5th July 

Sports Day EYFS 9:15am - 
10.45am 

Tuesday 9th July 

Year 1 Memorial Park Walk 

Friday 12th July 

Year 6 MPU Graduation 

Friday 19th July 

Teacher Training Day 

Dates for your diary 

 

C6 Rajan & Haaniyah 

C7 Charles & Zara 

C8 Kian & Amalya 

C9 Dharam, Trijal & Evie-

Blossom 

C10 Srihan, & Anvi 

C11 Isaac & Maryam 

C12 Aisha & Talha 

C13 Lucia & Jacob 

C14 Yash & River 

SOAR Superstars 

This week, we have had the opportunity to see the wonderful learning taking 
place in Early Years and also in creative curriculum across the school. It was 
a pleasure to see the progress our youngest children are making, especially 
in their maths, reading and writing - Reception were especially eager to 
share their imaginative stories about the seaside with us! Topics across the 
school are certainly being enjoyed in every year group and this is reflected 
in the super learning showcased in their creative curriculum books.  

Year 1 have been immersing themselves in their topic, 'Flashback', by 
visiting St John's House Museum, which allowed them to learn about toys of 
the past and what it was like to live in the Victorian era, with both children 
and staff having the opportunity to dress up as Victorians - they all had an 
amazing day!  

Thank you to Class 15 for a fantastic assembly this morning, which we really 
enjoyed - our last class assembly of the academic year!  

Our Year 6 children arrived in Dol-Y-Moch on Wednesday evening and are 
having a wonderful time; we look forward to hearing all about their 
adventures, when they come back to school on Monday and hope the sun 
keeps shining for them. 

It looks like the weather could be getting warmer next week, so please 
ensure your child has a sunhat and water bottle in school.  

 

Mrs Jacoby and Mrs Brown 

Regarding photo orders, parents have until the end of this Sunday 23rd June to 
take advantage of the £5 discount and free delivery to school. 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week, Year 1 visited St John’s House in 
Warwick to learn about life and schooling in 
Victorian times. The children got to dress 

up and experience a Victorian classroom and 
teacher. 

Year 6 having fun at Dol-Y-Moch! 
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